
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 30, 2023 
 
 
Alan Lincoln 
Kiewit Infrastructure Co. 
1550 Mike Fahey St 
Omaha, NE 68102
 
 
Re: Fountain Colony Pit - File No. M-1987-171  
 Kiewit Infrastructure Co. 
         Acreage Release Request (AR-1) Approval Follow-up 
 
Dear Mr. Lincoln: 
 
On March 24, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety sent you a system-generated 
decision letter informing you the subject Acreage Release (AR-1) request has been approved.  The 
fourth paragraph requested Kiewit Infrastructure submit a Technical Revision (TR) to update the 
mining and reclamation maps resulting from the approved release request.  We have reviewed the 
maps provided and approved for both TR-5 and AR-1 and deemed them adequate for depicting the 
reduced permit area.  Please disregard the March 24th request for a TR. 
 
We will inform you shortly after the end of the 30-day appeal period (April 23rd) if we receive an 
appeal, or if our decision is final.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Paul White 
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